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October 20th, 2016 

 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Department of Natural Resources 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Co 80203 
 
 
RE: Request for Extension - Martin Pit 1-A, File No. M-1990-140 – Construction Material (112) Operation 
Reclamation Permit Application  
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On February 25th, 2016, Duran & Pearce Contractors submitted a Construction Material Regular (112) 
Operation reclamation Permit Application package for Martin Pit 1-A, File No. M-1990-140.  Duran & 
Pearce Contractors received a letter on March 4th, 2016 from the Division after the preliminary review.   
 
Duran & Pearce Contractors has since been notified by Phillip Courntey, Solid Minerals Leasing Manager 
for the State of Colorado Land.  It was brought to our attention that Duran & Pearce Contractors does 
not own the subsurface rights and we are now in the process of negotiating a Lease Agreement and 
Terms with the the State.   
 
Duran & Pearce Contractors has come to a lease agreement with the SLB and are in the process of 
finalizing the lease agreement so we can move forward with the Permit Application.  
 
Duran & Pearce Contractors is requesting an an additional 60-day in that we can complete this Lease 
process. 
 

Please call with any questions. 
 

Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Derek Duran 
Vice President  
Derek.dpcontractors@gmail.com 
970.629.8360 Cell 
970.824.4014 Office 
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